TO: Adam Lawrence

FROM: Barbara A. Biesecker, Chair of the Committee on Statutes, Bylaws, and Committees
RE: Report to the University Council on April 26, 2023.

DATE: April 19, 2023

The Committee on Statutes, Bylaws, and Committees held its final meeting of the 2022-23
academic year on April 4 via Zoom. The committee reviewed a revised proposal from Staff
Council as well as proposed revisions to the Bylaws of the University Promotion and Tenure
Appeals Committee, both of which come before you today. The committee also began the
work of reviewing the bylaws of all UC standing committees, with particular attention paid to
their composition. That work will continue in the fall.

| want to thank the members of SBC—Don DeMaria, Lindsey Harding, James McClung, and
Elizabeth St. Pierre—for their service on the committee and on behalf of the UGA community

and wish you all a productive and pleasant summer.

That concludes my final report.
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Barbara A. Biesecker
Chair, Committee on Statutes, Bylaws, and Committees.



